» MISHOP News from all activities.

PHATED

EEELD

1F5 3 HLy

%7 MISHOP L #Rap=

n
N
o+
<
xl
Ui
=
>3
J

HEZ R R E— Y7 — 2017 h'2 B 25 ~26 B
D1E28. EHFEDOY LU —BRE—UY—k
JrBETEMN PE. B8, 9I54FRE
NEBME23 A BAARSYTA7 22Tﬁ
SMLELr. “HHcBXICEEN. U9T
p & T%un%ifﬁ&%ﬁcm BN3ET

u.é

t=, I L%'@latac —LICADNTH —LEZEL

\}tg

ETHE DT RF—YF—CBMULTEN -
foo HEESENETLR, BUNESTEVET,
THTRFE—LELI. PELLIL. Bz BBHH
PIL, KEBLRF—YT—DHNE. BI—ES

H 1 Whh
murehcd, & itE=5%

AWV ETHREOUDSIETT, SVTICU&D
T IA—ANWNTEZEUR. TADVWBHESLWLW—LA
AHB-oTSINUD O, (RySLya - FLIy—=5954F)

RULWBHEESUNESTRVE LR, Bofin<
WBLWBSERLTHFENIESBh e RS LTL
59 BIRSRBEE T REBE), BFAF—NT
£BESCBALDTRIEDSTILRICT TS &L

s & I 0 S A

BH
REEBEWLDD, (A BHEE=8%)

Enjoyed Ski tour exchanging

An international exchange ski tour was held at
the Chatrese ski resort Yatsugatake in Yamanashi
prefecture on February 25-26. 23 participants came
from China, Taiwan, Ukraine and 22 Japanese volun-
teers participated. We were blessed with fine weath-
er for the two days, and we improved our skills. At
the social gathering, we divided into teams to enjoy
games and deepen the exchange.

Participants comments

That was a lot of fun. I'm glad | joined the ski tour.
Thanks to my teachers for their good work. Thank

you very much. | skied for the first time. Easy

to understand, easy to understand. If | have the
chance to join a ski tour next year, | would like to
participate again. (Yu Chih-I = Taiwan)

This was a lot of fun. The course finished be-
fore we knew it. It was a pleasure to learn a new
sport. (Bondarenko - Oleksiy = Ukraine)

Thank you for a pleasant time. Since | got to
be able to ski a bit, | thought it would be great if |

could help next time. (Asuka Takemoto = Japan)
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Following the cherry blossoms various flowers bloom
and the whole city looks bright. The new year began,
preparation of the walk rally including the course
decision started. | hope many people will participate
in the event this year.
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Interest in the Islamic world international
understanding lecture

Satoshi Ikeuchi, an Associate Professor at the University of Tokyo’s
Research Center for Advanced Science and Technology, welcomed the
international understanding lecture “Threat of Terrorism and Japan’s Peace
- What is happening in the Middle East now” at MISHOP on March 4. There
were more than 90 participants, which highlighted the high interest in the
Islamic world.

| heard the story of Mr. Ikeuchi, | understood the real circumstances of
the Islamic world that we had not had the chance to learn about. The threat
of terrorism will spread in the future. He talked about the root of jihadism
and IS and deepened my understanding of the challenges facing Islam.

| was surprised that more than half of the participants were non-members.
| wish they would become our member.
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Learn the hospitality

Following last year, “Foreign Hospitality Language Volunteer Course”
was held at Mitaka Station Community Center in cooperation with Mitaka
City and MISHOP on February 17 and 18. In 2 days, more than 100 people
from high school students to people in their 70’s participated.

To prepare for the Tokyo Olympic and Paralympics Games in 2020, this
course is designed to foster volunteers who can help visitors with directions in
a simple foreign language, such as when seeing a foreigner who is in trouble.
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